
February PTA Meeting – February 4th, 2015 
 

  

The meeting was called to order by President Michelle Nocerito at 7:03 p.m. There were 13 people 
in attendance. Our Next meeting: March 5th, 2015 
  
Minutes Review 
The December minutes were approved on a voice vote. 
  
Principal's Update 
● 4th grade FLE tomorrow 
● End of 2nd quarter. New semester starts.  6th grade in transition with several activities to prepare 

for middle school. Kindergarden 100days celebration this week.  
● Dream box parents night around 40 parents showed up. 
● Mr.Gillum is on leave for personal reason and will be back to school soon. 
● Thanks to Ms. Jankovich and military group moms helped clean up several storage rooms in our 

school.  
 

Assistant Principal's Report – Ms. Jankovich  
● Valentine’s day celebration – make sure all kids in the claases are included.   
● FLE – Family Life Education for 5th and 6tth grader this week.  
● PBIS program – students earned their rewards and tomorrow is Board Game day!! 
● AAP referral packets sent out. The process is going on.  
 
 
Assistant Principal's Report – Ms. Smith 

● February 3 - 13 - CoGat & NNAT makeups 

● PBIS green team is focus on recycling. Every class has recycle bin. And school will do more for 
recycle. Poster will go to all classrooms.  
 

 
Business Matters  

 Budgegt approvad  

 Finance Committee Expenditure Requests – three requests were all approved  

 Dreambox update – all students opened their accounts.  
 
Treasurer’s Report  
● Checking account balance as of December 2014 was $44,192.25  January 2015$42,313.15  

   
Committee reports  
● Volunteer lottery drawing 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:47 p.m. 


